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7
th
 January 2020 

 

‘ Year 5 Residential meeting for current Year 4 children’ 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Our current Year 4 children will be visiting the ‘Boundless Outdoors Bell Heath Centre’ next 

academic year, once they have entered Year 5. This visit will take place from Wednesday 7
th
 

October to Friday 9
th
 October 2020. This visit is offered to all children within our current Year 4 

cohort and we hope that you will allow your child to participate in this exciting adventure. 

 

In order to offer you the opportunity to hear more about Boundless Outdoors Bell Heath Centre 

and the benefits for children of experiencing this residential, we would like to invite you to a  

short presentation on Monday 13
th
 January 2020 from 6:15pm to 6:45pm. At the meeting packs 

of information will be available for you to register your interest.  This meeting immediately 

follows the Maths curriculum evening for Year 3, 4 & 5. 

 

Taking the children on a residential visit at the start of Year 5 is a change to our previous years, 

when traditionally this has taken place in the summer term. The decision to make this change has 

been taken after careful consideration about the benefits to children, cost to families and the best 

time within the academic year to give children this fantastic opportunity. No change will be made 

to the Year 6 residential, so this will also mean that there is a greater gap between the Year 5 and 

Year 6 residentials. 

 

Bell Heath Centre will be a new venue to us in 2020, and has been specially chosen so it can offer 

a smaller and more personalised experience for Newburgh children. The children will have three 

days at the centre (two nights away) which is approximately 45 minutes away by coach. We will 

take part in a variety of outdoor activities such as orienteering, walking and climbing. All of the 

activities are led by experienced and qualified instructors from the centre.  

 

We hope that you will be able to join us for coffee and the short presentation. Please return the 

attached reply slip by the Monday 13th January 2019.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Porter and Mrs K Turner 

 



‘ Year 5 Residential Meeting’  meeting Monday 13
th
 January 2020 from 6:15pm to 6:45pm  

 

 

□ I/We will be attending the Bell Heath information meeting on Monday 13
th
 January 2020. 

□ I/We are unable to attend the Bell Heath information meeting on Monday 13
th
 January 2020. 

(Please tick as appropriate) 

 

Pupil name ……………………………… Signed ………………………………..Parent/Carer 

 

  


